
Welcome to Cherry!
We are so excited that you are going to be in Cherry class! Here are some pictures of what 

our classroom will look like. 

This is our snack area. Throughout the year, we 
change it so that we can learn a new skill and try 
new foods! It may be measuring cereal and milk or 

making toast and spreading butter!

Mrs Hills 

This is where your coats and 
PE bags go.

This is what the classroom looks 
like. It will look great with your 

work hanging up! 

This is the door you will come in 
through every morning. 

This is our cosy reading 
corner! 

This is our outdoor area. We are 
currently developing this and would 

love your help and ideas!


